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I am attaching hereto a few comments on the Organization of American States 
which have been prompted by my visit to Latin America. I know that Canada’s 
attitude towards the Organization raises difficult and complex problems; I am not 
in a position to give an answer to many of them. The attached notes, however, 
might serve as a basis for discussion and it is in that spirit that they are submitted to 
you.

Other chapters of my “magnum opus” on Latin America will be forthcoming in 
the near future.3

Through Canadian Pacific Airlines service between Mexico City and Vancouver 
will soon be inaugurated.2

The Mission was delightfully entertained in Mexico by the Ambassador, First 
Secretary and Trade Commissioner, and by Sr. Salvador Ugarte, dean of Bankers in 
Mexico. Also by the Distributors for products of some of the Mission members.

The Mission departed from Mexico City on the morning of February 10 on a 
bright sunny day, with a feeling of genuine accomplishment from its 5 day visit to 
Mexico, and the five week tour of Latin America. Many important government and 
business people saw the Mission off to Canada.
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THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

The problem of Canada’s association with the Organization of American States 
has not been raised officially during the visit of the goodwill Mission to Latin
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